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Heller Statement on Hagel Meeting 
(Washington, D.C.) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement after meeting with former Senator Chuck Hagel, the President’s nominee for Secretary of Defense: 
“When meeting with Senator Hagel today, I was particularly interested to hear how he believes the United States can support a strong Israel and ensure stability in the Middle East. While I believe Senator Hagel is a good and decent man with a distinguished record of service in the United States Senate, I remain concerned about his views on Israel and Iran,” said Senator Dean Heller. 
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